
NEWS RELEASE
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(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

OCTOBER 3, 2017

NEBRASKA VR JOINS BROAD EFFORT TO OBSERVE NATIONAL DISABILITY
EMPLOYMENT AWARENESS MONTH

Nebraska VR announced its participation in National Disability Employment Awareness Month, an annual
awareness campaign that takes place each October.
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